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Comments: There is absolutely no need to put a roller coaster on the Sandia mountains. If this is built, no only

will it impact the land (increased foot traffic, litter, etc) but I believe it will deter people from visiting the area. I

know I will personally avoid the area as this is where I like to hike. This also is on Pueblo lands which is not ok. 


